
  
     
   The Ongar Academy 
   Fyfield Road 
   Ongar 
   Essex 
   CM5 0AN 

       

       

Head of the MFL Faculty 

Required:  1st September 2022 

Leadership 3-5 
 

We are delighted to offer this exciting role.   

Are you an inspiring, committed MFL teacher who believes in high achievement for 

all? 

Are you passionate about MFL and the impact it has on young people’s lives? 

We require a teacher of MFL for September 2022.  You will already be an outstanding 

teacher capable of delivering inspirational lessons and able to ensure that students 

studying MFL are appropriately challenged, supported and achieve their expected 

levels of progress or better. 

This is an exciting opportunity for an individual to join a school with a culture of 

professional learning and reflection that works effectively with its community to 

bring about sustainable improvements.  

 

Closing date: Monday 23rd May 2022 

 

If interested, please email E. Chippett 
E-mail: echippett@theongaracademy.org  

 
 

 

www. theongaracademy.org 

This Trust is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects 
all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. The Bridge Academy Trust welcomes applications from those 
of all backgrounds, faiths and ethnic groups. 
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